
Weldon T. Burton CPA 
 

 

2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E ! Ridgefield, WA. 98642 
Office 360-727-3643 ! Fax: 360-727-7637 ! Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com 

 
 
 

September 15, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Steven King 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 

 
 

Re: Basin Disposal, Inc.- G-118 and Ed’s Disposal, Inc. G-110 General Rate Filing 
 
 
On behalf of Basin Disposal, Inc.- G-118 General Rate Filing and Ed's Disposal, Inc. - G-110. I am 
filing Basin Disposal, Inc. Tariff #94 to be effective November 1, 2017 and Ed's Disposal, Inc. Tariff 
#5 to be effective November 1, 2017. 

 
The companies are filing a combined/consolidated financial pro forma for this case. The companies 
operate in Franklin and Benton Counties with contiguous service areas. 

 
The companies are not merging or consolidating their respective G certificates. 

 
Basin Disposal, Inc. last general rate filing was effective June 1, 2017, Ed's Disposal, Inc. last general 
rate filing was effective August 1, 2005. 

 
This rate filing generates $476.000 or 7.5% increase in overall revenue if approved by the Commission. 
The revenue increase will be bifurcated between Basin Disposal, Inc. and Ed's Disposal, Inc. in a  ratio 
of $35,000 for Basin Disposal, Inc. and $441,000 for Ed's Disposal, Inc. 

 
I am enclosing revised Tariff #94 for Basin Disposal, Inc. and revised Tariff #5 for Ed's Disposal, Inc., 
an Excel workbook with the company general ledger, pro forma, and other accounting working papers. 

 
The proposed customer notice is also included in this transmittal. 
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September 15, 2017 

 
 
A copy of this letter is being sent to Robert E. Koch, Chairman of the Franklin County Board of 
Commissioners and James Beaver, Chairman of the Benton County Board of Commissioners. 

 
If there are any questions please contact me. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Weldon T. Burton 


